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To Whom it May Concern,

RE: reference number: TPB/A/SK-TMT/70

We would like to defer our application for another two months as we will need more time to
submit more relevant information and supporting as well as to reply back certain
government department’s comments about the application, which we have only received in
these few days. We would need a thorough understanding from each departments’
concerns; therefore the 2-month defer period request is necessary for the application.

If you have any other concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact me via my mobile number at

I -
Thanks for your understanding and conversation.

Best Regards,
Mak Chui Ping





